From:
 21 February 2022 08:42

To: Jonathan McClue

Cc: Bethany Cullen; PlanningPolicy; Planning Planning; Jenny

Mulholland (Cllr); Marcus Boyland (Cllr); Larraine Revah

(Cllr)

Subject:Murphy's Yard Planning Application ref 2021/3225/PAttachments:WKT&GO NF objection to planning app 20213225P.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for seams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Jonathan,

Please see attached objection on behalf of West Kentish Town and Gospel Oak Neighbourhood Forum.

Further to your earlier email we are currently consulting on where the additional views should be taken from and will get back to you in a few days. We would definitely like one from within Kentish Town City Farm. Please tell the developer that this is public land as the freehold belongs to London Borough of Camden.

Yours sincerely

WKT&GO Neighbourhood Forum